Steven SeEe

From: Brian Tsang <briandtsang@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 29, 2024 12:53 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee; Rep. Stewart, Jennifer A.
Subject: H7386

Dear. Mr. Sepe,

I recently moved back to RI and would like to express my strong support for Ms. Stewart's bill H7386.

Thanks,
Brian Tsang



